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Preview of things to come  

Welcome   to our first issue of 

The Learning Times, “Special 

Edition”. We hope that you find 

this newsletter informative, timely 

and helpful in future planning. 

These spring and fall special 

editions will provide current 

information that will keep 

members informed about events, 

trip openings, course vacancies 

and special interest club 

availability. Special announce-

ments concerning upcoming 

events that require a registration 

and/or RSVP may also be included. 

(Please note Holiday Social invite in 

this issue.) This “special edition” 

newsletter will be mailed to each 

household so that ALL our members 

can receive timely information 

about LIR activities. Included in this 

issue is a preview of some planned 

activities for 2017 – celebrating our 

25th year as an organization!  

Please note that the “special edition” is 
designed to supplement our winter and 
summer newsletters and allows us 
another avenue for communication. 

Know B4 You Go Sneak Preview                                                  

Meeting planned for Tuesday, December 6, 2016 at 1:30 p.m. at the 

Lorenzo Greene Hall, 900 Leslie Boulevard. The Travel Committee will 

present information on the trips planned for spring / summer 2017. 

Information only – no registration will be taken at this event.    

Learning in Retirement 

 

 

2016 Coming Events 

Know B4 You Go                
December 6, 2016                       

Travel Committee offers you time to 
ask questions about upcoming trips as 
they briefly highlight each trip that has 

been scheduled for the first part of 
2017. Two of these trips are from our 

travel archives. 

___________ 

Holiday Social                     
December 11, 2016                      

Annual holiday social open house will 
be held on Sunday from 2:00 – 3:30 at 
the Hawthorn Bank Community Room. 
See invitation on backside of this flyer.      

NOTE: This is a change of date. 

_____________________________ 

2017 Save These Dates 

Winter Meeting                       
January 18, 2017                            

Meeting to be held at St.Martins K of C 
Hall. Fun, food & fellowship.  

Celebrating our 25
th

 year! Weather 
make-up date January 25

th
.  

Summer Meeting                          
July 19, 2017                                  

Meeting to be held at St.Martins K of C 
Hall. Catered lunch, entertainment & 

lots more to celebrate! 

Fall Barbeque                   
September 20, 2017                  

Catered BBQ & entertainment at 
McClung Park & Pavilion. 

 

 



  

ON THE ROAD AGAIN WITH LIR 

TRAVEL NOTES…                    

____________________ 

FIRST TRIP of 2017  

(Rescheduled from 2016)               

The LIR rescheduled “trip” to Shikles 

Auditorium for the Capital City Players 

presentation of "Hands On A Hard 

Body” — an all-American musical that 

tells the story of a small-town Texas 

endurance contest is planned for 

Sunday, February 12, 2017.  If you 

are interested call the LIR office 

promptly (573-681-6152). 

___________________________ 

From the TRAVEL 

archives of LIR …    

Two trips are being offered during the 

spring / summer 2017 travel session 

that are from previous years. They 

were favorites then and are sure to 

be favorites once more. 

April 20, 2017 – Disney’s Lion King 

at the FOX – a matinee 

May 23-25, 2017- St. Joseph   - 2 

nights/3 days. A combination of 

previous sites and “new venues and 

sites” not visited before. We plan to 

visit the Glore Psychiatric Museum, 

Mt. Mora Cemetery, Walter Cronkite 

Memorial, Tobiasons Stained Glass 

Studio, Indoor Sports Complex (Chiefs 

Training Camp), and of course, Patee 

House Museum/Jesse James 

Home/Pony Express Museum.  

2017 PROMISES TO BE A BUSY 

YEAR OF TRAVEL OPPORTUNITIES 

 

CURRICULUM NOTES…   

 LIR “Free” Classes that are still 

open to members Fall 2016:   

•Nov. 3 & 10   Dogs, Their Evolution / 

They’re Not Just Pets Anymore                                            

• Nov. 8   Who is Collecting? What & 

Why?                                                         

• Nov. 9   State –of-the-Art Fire 

Station #3                                                 

• Nov. 15   West African Drumming       

These are all “free” classes for LIR 

members and will meet from 1:30-

3:30. You may register for the class 

by calling the LIR Office at 573-681-

6152. Class location will be given 

when registering.  

FIRST CLASS of 2017                     

Home Computer Security Plus 
First “free” class of the new-year         

Date: January 31, 2017                         

Time: 10:00 a.m. to noon                

Location:  Masonic Lodge             

Instructor: Steve Warfield, IT Dept., 

Lincoln University 

Description: We shall explore a 

number of ways to protect your 

computer and other devices on your 

home network from digital security 

threats including how to browse the 

web safely and manage online 

accounts with strong unique 

passwords.  

_______________________________ 

 

 

 

LIR HOLIDAY OPEN HOUSE 

Sunday, December 11, 2016, 2:00 – 3:30 p.m. 

Hawthorn Bank Community Room 

3600 Amazonas Drive 

Light refreshments to be served. 

No cost to members – wear your name-badges. 

Please R.S.V.P. by December 1st 

573-681-6152 

e-mail lirlearning@outlook.com 

 

 

 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS…Noted author, lecturer and Missourinet 

news director/reporter; BOB PRIDDY will present a one-day, 4-hour 

course on the History of Missouri on June 8, 2017.  

mailto:lirlearning@outlook.com


 

 

 


